July 27, 1984

Mr. Ardash Saroyan
3100 Sandalwood Court
Lafayette, CA 94549

Dear Mxr. Saroyan:

In response to your letter of July 16, we tried to contact by
telephone (212-568-2978) Mrs. L. Jelalian at the address given
by you, 431 Audubon Avenue, New York, NY 10033. Unfortunately
her telephone does not anewer. We are sending a copy of this
letter to her, trusting she would get in touch with you.

We could not locate Mr. Menendian as you had not mentioned where
he lives.

Sincerely,

Michael M. Kermian
Director




